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To: pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

Good morning, 

 

My name is Christina Blocker and I recently became aware that I had a penalty for not 

submitting my F1 documents for the 2020. It looks as if all PDC correspondence has been 

accidentally going to my spam folder and I just became aware of the emails that were being sent 

to me. I am currently in Sweden and will be on a plane during the time of my hearing. Would it 

be possible for me to have this hearing rescheduled? I have also just filed my 2020 F1. 

 

I look forward to hearing to your response and deeply apologize for the not catching this 

correspondence earlier.  

 

Warm regards, 

 

Christina Blocker 

-- 

Sent from Gmail Mobile 
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